
Submitter: Steven Retzlaff  

On Behalf 
Of: 

 

Committee: Joint Committee On Ways and Means Subcommittee On Capital 
Construction 

Measure: HB5201 

Members of the committee, 

 

I am in favor of building a new stadium for the Eugene. Emeralds. They have been 

part of our community for as long as I have been alive.  

 

Families take their children to the games and those children take their children. We 

need to keep that part of our community alive for future generations.  

 

Steven 


